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Ida Rieu Schools and Colleges for Blind and Deaf and NED University of Engineering and Technology are collaborating 
to organize an International Conference on Higher Education for Deaf in Pakistan (HEDP 2022) in August, 2022. Ida Rieu 
has emerged as Pakistan's premier institution providing special education and training from Montessori to Masters 
Level. It provides quality education, assistive technologies, vocational training, health care, counseling services, sports 
and fitness training, job placements, and other allied facilities to its students free of cost. The year 2022 is centennial year 
of Ida Rieu and the conference is to mark one century of dedicated services to special people. The purpose of this 
conference is to bring experts and stakeholders together for consultation on higher education for the deaf in Pakistan. 
Accepted papers will be submitted for inclusion into MDPI proceedings subject to meeting their scope and quality 
requirements.

Important Dates: 
Paper/Abstract/Poster submission : 10th August 2022
Acceptance Notification: 17th August 2022
Camera Ready Paper: 21st August 2022
Registration Deadline: 25th August 2022
Conference Dates: Last week of August 2022

 Web link:  https://www.neduet.edu.pk/hedp2022/

Email:   hedp@neduet.edu.pk 
(For paper submission and conference 
correspondence)

Themes:
Higher Education for deaf – A reflection on the state of affairs
Higher Education for deaf – Challenges and way forward
Higher Education for deaf – Career opportunities

Sarosh Hashmat Lodi
Muhammad Tufail
Saad Ahmed Qazi
Majida Kazmi

Activities:
Guest Speaking sessions
Paper presentation
Poster session

Organizing  Committee:
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Muzna Masood
Kehkashan Younus


